
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 February 27, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Purchase of Scoreboards for H.S. Baseball/Softball Fields 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase and installation of athletic field improvements in the form of scoreboards at 
the baseball and softball fields at Churchill High School, Franklin High School, and 
Stevenson High School in the amount of $145,000, which includes contingency, and 
authorize the Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final contracts 
with the recommended contractors. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This General Fund project will complete the planned athletic field improvements at 
Churchill High School, Franklin High School, and Stevenson High School during the 
spring/summer of 2023.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
General Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached 
 
 
PF/ko 


